Dear Members:

The change of seasons has also brought many changes to the Market.

Our goal was to make the market more comfortable and offer a wider variety of products. The response to the renovations has been wonderful! Initial reactions from, "cozy" to "family atmosphere" have shown we are on our way to reach that goal. A "suggestion bowl" has been placed at the front counter for any comments or ideas you may have as we want to make sure we're meeting your needs!

Stop by the Market to say hello and enjoy your summer at Bay Point!

Sean Kozlok Manager Satellite Operations

Tim Conner Food & Beverage Director

Bay Point Resort Operations LLC